[bookmark: _GoBack]Barnesville Public Schools are looking for Substitute Paraprofessionals.  This position is on an as needed basis.  Please fill out the district application for non-certified staff located on our web site, www.barnesville.k12.mn.us under employment. Please send in application, resume and cover letter to Mrs. Brooke Fradet, District Secretary, P.O. Box 189 Barnesville, MN 56514. 

